
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 NOTICE OF SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
MEETING 

 

Date:   Tuesday, December 4, 2018 

Time:  4:00 pm 

Place:  Board Chambers, 6300 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo 

Members of the public are advised that the Board of the Regional District of 
Nanaimo will be holding a Special Committee of the Whole Meeting for the 
purpose of introducing the proposed 2019 budget. 

 

 
        
Tricia Mayea,  Deputy Corporate Officer 
Posted this 26th day of November, 2018 
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